e - Record

Information of interest and importance to Anesthesiologist Assistants and AA Students

For more practice-related news and information, visit the AAAA website, like us on Facebook, or follow us on twitter.



Claim CMEs from 2017 Annual Meeting

The 41st AAAA Annual Meeting, recently held in Austin, TX, marked record participation as attendees enjoyed a number of educational and networking opportunties. The American Society of Anesthesiologists designated the conference activity for a maximum of 24 AMA PRA Category 1 Credits™. Participants should claim only the credit commensurate with the extent of their participation in the activity.

April 19, 2017

The evaluations and CMÉ certificate process is completely digital. To access the course, claim credits, complete the program evaluation, and print a CME certificate, log into the ASA Education Center at http://education.asahq.org/. Access complete CME instructions here.

Florida Board rules AAs may perform epidurals/spinals

The Florida Board of Medicine has ruled that AAs who work for Dr. Richard Henry are authorized to perform epidural and spinal anesthesia. Though the Board's response was specific to a ruling request by Dr. Henry, the decision carries value to AAs throughout the state. Advocacy on behalf of AAs was conducted by the Florida Academy of Anesthesiologist Assistants (FL-AAA) and the Florida Society of Anesthesiologists (FSA) at significant investment by both organizations and more than two years of Activity.

"The work by members of FL-AAA and the outcome demonstrate the need for persistence," said Eddie Bolanos, CAA, President. "The Board's ruling confirms what the FL-AAA and FSA believe to be the original legislative intent and bolsters the ability for AAs to practice throughout the state of Florida in more settings."

The practice initiative was financially supported by the Legislative Fund of the American Academy of Anesthesiologist Assistants (AAAA). The Florida Board of Medicine will issue a declaratory statement in June.

For more information, click here.

Celebrate CAA Week, June 4-9

National CAA week takes place June 4-9 commemorating the many contributions anesthesiologists assistants provide to the medical profession and patient health. Mark calendars for the first week of June, as CAAs across the country participate in celebratory activities and events.

www.anesthetist.org - info@anesthetist.org